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The patient safety system implemented by the PSOFlorida will help Florida hospitals learn from the experiences of others and share their own. To learn more about PSOFlorida, please complete the following information and fax to Martha DeCastro at 850-561-6230 or Jaime Caldwell at 954-962-1260:

Name: ______________________________

Title:   _______________________________

Organization: ___________________________________

Phone Number: ______________________

Email: ______________________________________

PSOFlorida Contacts:  Martha DeCastro, martha@fha.org; 850-222-9800
                                        Jaime Caldwell, jcaldwell@sfhha.com; 954-964-1660
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